February 13– February 17
 
First Grade Parents,         
 
          To begin with, you probably noticed that no Tic-Tac-Toe spelling came home today. I was having a little battle with the copier and it won…temporarily. By the time I got things working, it was too late to get the assignment formatted and copied. The class was distraught – not. No worries, I will send it home tomorrow with a Free Space to make up for the missed night.
         
We began using MobyMax as a rotation in our Language and Math centers. Your child should have brought home a flyer with information to use the program at home. The program has a lot of really good skills for the kiddos to work on, and they earn game time as they spend time learning. If you have any problems logging on, please let me know.
         
Tomorrow is Valentine’s Day and there are a couple of things going on with that. First, students are allowed to wear a valentine-themed or plain red, plain pink, plain white, or plain purple t-shirt. T-shirts must be worn with their uniform pants, shorts, or skirts. At the end of the day, we will be doing our valentine exchange. Students may bring in a decorated bag or box to collect valentines in, if they want to. I told them that plain old grocery bags work just fine, too!
 
          Just in case it slipped you mind, this weekend is a 3-day weekend in honor of Presidents’ Day. Enjoy!!
 
         Thank you to the Virgen Family for providing snacks this week. The Berrelleza Family will be providing snacks next week.       
 
 
 
 May God Bless You,
 Mrs. Stevason               

